
National Chair         Elizabeth Little 
The NSW Executive took over the role of National Executive in 2015.  We thank the outgoing 
Executive of Judy Nolan, George Leighfield, and John Stevens and Sonja Barfoed for their hard work 
over the past four years. 
The National Executive is: 
• Elizabeth Little, Chair 
• Barbara Rendall, Secretary 
• Steven Miller, Treasurer 
• Vivian Huang, Assistant Treasurer  
• Vivian Huang, Website Manager  
 
The National Executive has been working on sorting out issues with the website – specifically 
membership renewals, reminder emails etc.  Realize Online have been contracted to sort out the 
problems with the email membership reminders.  
We have held two meetings. At the first (29 April at the National Art School) to discuss membership, 
role and responsibilities. A second meeting was held at Art Gallery of NSW to discuss the upcoming 
conference. Joye Volker from ACT also attended this meeting. 


